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Dear Health Department, 

I ask that you please reject the abortion bill and- 

honour the pre-election pledges to the people of Queensland stating publicly that
 they would not change current abortion laws
respect the health and rights of women and the unborn to be protected
respect the right of medical staff and the public to freedom of speech
reject this irresponsible bill which allows 'backyard' self-administered abortions
reject this anti-woman, anti-foetus, hastily and ill-conceived abortion bill.

Thank you, 
Esther Thomas. 

Sent from my iPhone
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